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Planning well under way for April visit from Plestin              
FOR the second time in succession we shall be hosting nearly 100 twinners from Plestin when our biennial exchange takes place in April.

At the moment, 95 twinners of all ages are due to arrive In Plymouth on the evening of Friday, 17 April, and somehow Jenny and Jill have confirmed hosts for this bumper contingent!


A short-list of places to visit on the Saturday has been drawn up. They will be whittled down to two different National Trust venues
(travelling by bus) or a third visit to a local visitor attraction (by car), so there will be a choice of something for everyone. 
Trethorne has already been booked for our big Sunday evening party – with music from Feedback
The visit will take place the weekend after Easter (Easter Monday falls on Monday, 13 April).  Our guests will depart some time on Monday, 20 April. More details in February’s Packet 
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French film night: Tuesday, 28 January, 2020
French family saga opens our 2020 film season
CE Qui Nous Lie is a heart-warming tale of the importance of family. Its English title is: ‘Back to Burgundy’. Jean left his family and his birthplace of Burgundy ten years ago to tour the world. 

Learning of his father’s imminent death, he returns to his childhood home. There, he reunites with his sister Juliette and his brother Jérémie when their father passes away just before the harvest begins.
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Over the course of a year, in sync with the rhythm of the seasons, the three young adults rediscover and reinvent their familial bonds, maturing and blossoming along with the wine they are making.
Shown with English subtitles.
To book your meal and film deal, please contact Jean Mansell jeanmansell2@gmail.com with your meal choice by Wednesday, 22 January.  Cheques (£14 per person) should be sent to Jean at Nightoak, 2 Stourscombe Wood, Launceston PL15 9JP. Please note on the back of the cheque that payment is for the French film night and the number of people.  

The meal choices are (and garlic bread can be substituted for chips, if preferred):
  - Cajun chicken breast, served with curly fries, salad, coleslaw and sweet chilli dip
  - Roasted half chicken, chips and salad
  - Homemade beef and ale pie, chips and peas
  - Steak and onion baguette, chips and salad
  - Home-cooked ham, free-range eggs and chips
  - Breaded scampi, chips and peas
  - Homemade beef or vegetable lasagne, served with salad, coleslaw and chips or garlic bread
  - Wensleydale and roasted vegetable bake, served with salad, coleslaw and chips/garlic bread
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And finally…
… Duncan Maunder is the winner of Maureen’s fiendishly difficult anagram quiz.  Amazingly, he had only one incorrect answer! Duncan has kindly donated his prize to the Twining coffers. A complete set of answers accompanies this issue of The Packet.   By the way, Maureen says she has had lots of groans from people who said this year’s quiz was too difficult so she’s promised to make it easier next time.
___________________________________________________________
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY


28 Jan	French film Ce Qui Nous Lie and meal, 7pm, Trethorne �17-20 April	We entertain our twins from Plestin

















